
PELHAM SCHOOL DISTRICT POLICY
GBJ – PERSONNEL RECORDS

Category: Recommended

The Superintendent will develop and implement a comprehensive, confidential, and

efficient system of personnel records.

The District will not disclose personally identifiable data or information of any employee to

any person outside of the District, except as may be required by law.  Such data or

information may be shared to District employees, as necessary.

District Policy History:
Adopted: Adopted  April 5, 2006
Revised: May 05, 2021

Legal References:
RSA 91:A:5, Access to public records
RSA 189:65, VII-a, Student and Teacher Information Protection and Privacy
RSA 189:67, Limits on Disclosure of Information
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